Spirit Lake Animal Control

***Attention™**

A reminder to the community to please have your pets secured on your property, especially if
you live in a housing area. With the warm weather arriving more community members are
finding themselves out doors, especially children. For those community members who live in
close proximity to Four Winds Elementary, please keep your dogs on a leash as they are gong
on the school property during recess and disrupting their play time. These pets are your
responsibility and we will pick up any strays that we can.

Also, we would like to remind everyone about the upcoming RAVS vet clinic, surgery days will
be May 22-25 and vaccines only will be on May 26™. These days are very busy and recommend
getting there early as it is a first come first serve basis.

If you or anyone you know has a pet that they feel they can no longer care for, please contact
Marshall or Clarence at 701.230.7454 and they will work with our contacts to get the pets the
care that they need and allow them to be re-homed.

We'd like to thank everyone for their support and hope we can all work together to ensure our
children have a fun and safe summer.

Respectfully,

Animal Control



